
Subject: FW: Public Testimony in OPPOSITION TO KPB Ordinance 2014-19-60 

From: M & M [mailto :akmatrix2010@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Sunday, June 14, 2015 3:43 PM 
To: Blankenship, Johni 

Subject: Public Testimony in OPPOSITION TO KPB Ordinance 2014-19-60 

To All Assembly Members: 

I am opposed to passage of KPB Ordinance 20 14- 19-60 and urge you to do the 
same. 

We love our public employees, but the health care cost is way out of line with 
reality. Your average social security recipient now earns less than what 
taxpayers are giving to public employees for their healthcare cost alone. 

It is time to consider buying minimum Obama-care policies with high 
deductibles that are issued and managed by a private company. The KPB can 
no longer afford to be an insurance company. 

If our public employees were turning lead into gold to pay for their wages and 
benefits it would be one thing, but of course they are not. They are living on 
the public dole and frankly we the people are not getting that much for our 
money. We are at the tipping point where our employees have priced 
themselves out of the market. 

Please oppose KPB Ordinance 20 14-19-60. Enough is enough already! 

Thank you, 

Mike McBride 
North Kenai 
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